
   

 

Thursday, Dec 1st 
Property Team Meeting 

Saturday Dec 3rd 
Advent Retreat (Friday and Saturday)  

Hanging of the Greens Brunch  
Lydia Circle Bible Study  

Sunday, Dec. 4th 
Advent 2  

Noisy Offering  - TLU 
Wednesday, Dec 7th 

Seniorõs Christmas Lunch (Packing Seafarer Boxes) 
Confirmation Class/LYO  

Soup Supper 
Advent Service 

Choir Practice/Houseband Practice  
Thursday, Dec 8th 

Book Review/GLOW  
Friday ðSunday, Dec 9th  -  11th 

Family Advent Retreat  
Saturday, Dec. 10th 

Childrenõs Christmas Program Practice 
Childrenõs Christmas Party 

Sunday, Dec 11th 
Advent 3 Sunday 

Childrenõs Christmas Program 
Monday, Dec. 12th  

Church Council  
Tuesday, Dec. 13th 

Menõs Night Out  - Christmas Gathering 
Wednesday, Dec 14th 

WELCA Lunch Bunch @ Kingõs Brauhaus 
Confirmation Class/LYO  

Soup Supper 
Advent Service 

Choir Practice/Houseband Practice  
Saturday, Dec. 17th 

Lydia Circle Bible Study  
Sunday, Dec 18th 
Advent 4 Sunday 

WELCA/WOW Christmas Party  
Blue Christmas 

Wednesday, Nov 21st 
Mary Martha Bible Study  

Westside Seniors Lunch Place TBD 
Soup Supper/Advent Service  

Choir Practice/Houseband Practice  

Pastorõs Ponderings                      2  

Youth & Family Ministry: Sang Kim  3 

Advent Wednesday Service Schedule  4 

     Greening of the Church Brunch   

Childrenõs Christmas Program 5 

     Childrenõs Christmas Party 

Blue Christmas, Pic of Chancel for Advent  6 

Angel Tree Thank You  7 

      Action Team Card Thank You  

Confirmation Sunday  8 

New Life in the Community  9 

     Houston Boyõs Choir Concert 

     Houston Lutheran Chorale  

WELCA Thankoffering with Chon Pugh  10 

     God Works Book by Pastor Gigee  

Eagle ProjectñNew Life Parking Lot Pics  11 

Seniorsõ Opportunities, Men in Mission, 12 

     Prayer Shawl Ministries  

Womenõs News, Bible Study, WOW, Quilters  13 

Thank Youõs!  Volunteer of the Month 14 

Property Updates and Thank Youõs 15 

        Ways you can help with property needs        

        Did You Know?  New Life has WiFi!  

EnviroNews  16 

Directory Updates, New Members, Sympathy  17 

Christian Helping Hands  -  CHH  18 

       SeAM/Pet Food TY, Pop-Top Ministries    

Sundayõs Cool Class info, Pics 19-20 

LutherHill Retreats Pics,  December LYO  21 

Third set of 95 Theses (from Marty Book)  22 

Prayer Page 23 

Prayer Ventures  24-25 

Birthdays & Anniversaries  26 

Church Leader Contact Information  27 

Monthly Calendar  28 

Blue Christmas & Christmas Eve Helpers  29 

December Helping Hands in Worship                30  

Hang On 

Donôt Let Go 

3521 East Orange Å Pearland, Texas 77581 
281-485-1818  Å  Fax 281-485-2535 

www.newlifelutheran.com  
NewLifeinPearland 

Sundayõs Cool @ 9:15 am   Å   Worship @ 8:00 am & 10:30 am 

                                                                                                          
             An emerging ministry of  
The Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 

 
Saturday, Dec. 24th 

Senior Reception  -  3pm 
Christmas Eve Services  -  4pm, 7pm & 11pm 

Sunday, Dec. 25th 
Christmas Breakfast @ 9:15am 

ONE Christmas Day Worship Service @ 10:30am 
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  òPASTORõS  
        PONDERINGS...  
   é for people like usé 
   é in times like this!ó 

Ɂ#ÙÌÈÔÐÕÎɯÖÍɯÈɯ6-(-#-$ɯ

"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɂ 
#ÌÈÙɯÍÙÐÌÕËÚɯÈÛɯ-ÌÞɯ+ÐÍÌȮ 

.ÕÌɯàÌÈÙɯÈÎÖɯÛÏÐÚɯÞÌÌÒɯ(ɯÙÌÛÜÙÕÌËɯÍÙÖÔɯÈɯÛÏÙÌÌɯ

ÔÖÕÛÏɯÚÈÉÉÈÛÐÊÈÓȭɯɯ3ÏÌɯÎÐÍÛɯÖÍɯÛÐÔÌɯàÖÜɯÎÙÈÕÛÌËɯÔÌɯ

ÐÕɯƖƔƕƙɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯÛÙÌÈÚÜÙÌËɯÍÖÙɯÈɯÓÖÕÎȮɯÓÖÕÎɯÛÐÔÌȭɯ

3ÏÈÕÒɯ àÖÜȱɯÚÛÐÓÓȵɯ ɯ  ÕËɯÜ×ÖÕɯ ÔàɯɯÙÌÛÜÙÕȮɯÞÌɯ

ÓÈÜÕÊÏÌËɯ ÙÐÎÏÛɯ ÐÕÛÖɯ ÛÏÌɯ ÛÐÔÌɯ ÖÍɯ  ËÝÌÕÛɯ ÈÕËɯ

ÙÌÈËÐÌËɯ ÖÜÙÚÌÓÝÌÚɯ ÍÖÙɯ ÈÕÖÛÏÌÙɯ "ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȵɯ ɯ  ÕËɯ

ÕÖÞȮɯ ÈÚɯ (ɯ ÞÙÐÛÌɯ ÛÏÌÚÌɯ ÛÏÖÜÎÏÛÚɯ ÈÛɯ ÛÏÌɯ ÌÕËɯ ÖÍɯ

-ÖÝÌÔÉÌÙɯ ƖƔƕƚȱɯ ÈÕÖÛÏÌÙɯ "ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯ ÓÖÖÔÚɯ ÐÕɯ

ÍÙÖÕÛɯÖÍɯÜÚȭɯɯ6ÏÈÛɯÞÐÓÓɯÐÛɯÉÌɯÓÐÒÌȳɯɯ!ÌŲÌÙɯÛÏÈÕɯÈÓÓɯÛÏÌɯ

ÙÌÚÛȳɯɯ2ÌÊÖÕËɯ×ÓÈÊÌȳɯ-ÖÛɯÙÌÈÓÓàɯÞÈÕÛÐÕÎɯÌÝÌÕɯÛÖɯ

ÚÛÖ×ɯÈÕËɯÚÔÌÓÓɯÛÏÌɯÞÈÚÚÈÐÓȳɯɯ)ÜÚÛɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÙÌÊÖÙËȮɯ

"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÈÓÞÈàÚɯÊÖÔÌÚɯÈÓÓɯÉàɯÐÛÚÌÓÍȱɯÞÐÛÏÖÜÛɯ

ÖÜÙɯÊÖÈßÐÕÎɯÈÕËɯÞÐÛÏÖÜÛɯÖÜÙɯ×ÌÙÔÐÚÚÐÖÕȭɯɯ ÕËɯ

ÞÐÛÏɯ ÎÖÖËɯ ÊÈÜÚÌɯ ÈÕËɯ ÛÏÈÛɯ ÐÚɯ ÞÏàɯ (ɀÔɯ ÓÖÖÒÐÕÎɯ

ÍÖÙÞÈÙËɯÛÖɯÈɯ6-(-#-$ɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȵɯɯ8Ì×ȮɯàÖÜɯÙÌÈËɯ

ÛÏÈÛɯÙÐÎÏÛȱɯÈɯ6-(-#-$ɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȱɯ6Ïàȳɯɯ!ÌÊÈÜÚÌɯ

ÛÏÈÛɀÚɯÞÏÈÛɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÐÚɯÈÓÓɯÈÉÖÜÛȱ 

6-ÖÕËÌÙȱɯɯÛÏÌÙÌɀÚɯàÖÜÙɯÚÛÈÙÛȱɯɁ6ÖÕËÌÙɂɯÐÕɯ

ÛÏÌɯÙÌÈÓÐÛàɯÉàɯ&ÖËɯÏÖÞɯÞÏÌÕɯÎÐÝÌÕɯÛÏÌɯÊÙÌÈÛÐÖÕɯÈɯ

ÙÌÈÓɯ Ö×ÌÕɯ ÈÕËɯ ÍÙÌÌɯ ÞÐÓÓȱɯ ÞÌɯ ÈÓÞÈàÚɯ ÊÏÖÖÚÌɯ

ÖÜÙÚÌÓÝÌÚɯÖÝÌÙɯ&ÖËȭɯɯ6.-#$1ɯɯÞÏàɯÛÏÐÕÎÚɯÐÕɯÓÐÍÌɯ

ÎÌÛɯÈÓÓɯÔÌÚÚÌËɯÜ×ȳɯɯ6ÌɯËÖÕɀÛɯÏÈÝÌɯÛÖɯÞÖÕËÌÙɯÓÖÕÎȭɯɯ

6ÌɯÊÈÕɀÛɯÉÓÈÔÌɯ&ÖËɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯÔÌÚÚȱɯÖÕÓàɯÛÏÈÛɯÏÌɯ

ÎÈÝÌɯÜÚɯÛÏÌɯ×ÖÞÌÙɯÛÖɯÓÐÝÌɯÐÕɯ×ÌÈÊÌȱɯ3ÏÌɯÙÌÈÓɯ

ÞÖÕËÌÙɯÊÖÔÌÚɯÞÏÌÕɯÞÌɯÙÌÈÓÐáÌɯÛÏÈÛɯ&ÖËɯÞÐÓÓɯÕÖÛɯ

ÈÓÓÖÞɯÜÚɯÛÖɯÉÌɯÊÖÕÚÜÔÌËɯÉàɯÖÜÙɯÖÞÕɯÚÌÓŗÚÏÕÌÚÚɯ

ÈÕËɯÐÕɯÈɯÚÌÓÍ-ÓÌÚÚɯÈÊÛɯÊÖÔÌÚɯÛÖɯÜÚɯȹ$ÔÔÈÕÜÌÓɯǻɯ&ÖËɯ

ÞÐÛÏɯÜÚȵȺɯ ÐÕɯ )ÌÚÜÚȱɯ ÛÏÌɯ ÞÖÕËÌÙɯ ÖÍɯ ÛÏÌɯ àÌÈÙÚȱɯ

ÞÏÖÚÌɯ ÓÐÍÌȮɯ ËÌÈÛÏȮɯ ÙÌÚÜÙÙÌÊÛÐÖÕɯ ÈÕËɯ ÈÚÊÌÕÚÐÖÕɯ

×ÙÖÝÐËÌÚɯÜÚɯÞÐÛÏɯÈɯÔÖËÌÓɯÖɯÛÏÌɯÎÖËÓàɯÓÐÍÌȱɯÍÖÙɯ

ÌÈÊÏɯÈÕËɯÌÝÌÙàɯËÈàȱ 

(-ÕÝÈÚÐÖÕȱɯ ÞÏÐÊÏɯ ÚÜÔÚɯ Ü×ɯ ÛÏÌɯ ÙÌÈÓÐÛàɯ ÛÏÈÛɯ

"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯ ÐÚɯ ÕÖÛɯ ÑÜÚÛɯ ÍÖÙɯ "ÏÙÐÚÛÐÈÕÚȱɯ "ÏÙÐÚÛ-

ÔÈÚÚȱɯ )ÌÚÜÚɯ ÊÖÔÐÕÎɯ ÐÕÛÖɯ ÛÏÌɯ ÞÖÙÓËɯ ÞÈÚÕɀÛɯɯ

ËÌÚÐÎÕÌËɯÍÖÙɯÈɯÏÈÕËÍÜÓɯÖÍɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌȱɯ&ÖËɯÚÌÕÛɯÏÐÚɯ

ÖÕÓàɯÚÖÕɯÐÕÛÖɯÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÓËȱȭɯ.ÜÛɯÖÍɯÓÖÝÌȱɯÛÖɯÚÈÝÌɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ

ÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÓËȱɯÈÕËɯÞÖÙËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ!ÐÉÓÌɯÍÖÙɯȿÞÖÙÓËɀɯÐÚɯ

ÛÏÌɯ&ÙÌÌÒɯÛÌÙÔȱɯɁ*.2-,.2ɂɯȱɯÖÙɯÈÚɯÞÌɯÞÖÜÓËɯ

ÙÐÎÏÛɯÐÛȱɯȿÊÖÚÔÖÚȵɀɯɯ2ÖȮɯÛÏÌɯÚÌÊÖÕËɯÙÌÈÚÖÕɯÛÏÈÛɯ

"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÐÚɯÈɯ6-(-#-$ɯËÌÈÓɯÐÚɯÛÏÈÛɯ)ÌÚÜÚɯÐÚɯÍÖÙɯ

ÌÝÌÙàÖÕÌȱɯÕÖÛɯÑÜÚÛɯ+ÜÛÏÌÙÈÕɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÐÈÕÚɯÓÐÒÌɯÜÚȱɯ

ÈÕËɯÑÜÚÛɯÐÕɯÊÈÚÌɯàÖÜɯÈÙÌɯÈɯÉÐÛɯÜÕÊÖÔÍÖÙÛÈÉÓÌɯÞÐÛÏɯ

ÛÏÌɯÛÌÙÔȱɯɁÐÕÝÈÚÐÖÕɂȱɯÙÌ×ÓÈÊÌɯÐÛɯÊÈÙÌÍÜÓÓàɯÞÐÛÏɯ

ÛÏÌɯÞÖÙËȱɯȿ(-241&$-"$ɀɯȱɯ 

#-ÌÓÐÝÌÙÐÕÎȱɯÞÏÌÕɯ(ɯÏÈÝÌɯÊÖÕÝÌÙÚÈÛÐÖÕÚɯÞÐÛÏɯ

ÖÛÏÌÙÚɯ ÈÉÖÜÛɯ )ÌÚÜÚɯ ÈÕËɯ "ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȱɯ ÞÖÙËÚɯ ÖÍɯ

ËÌÓÐÝÌÙÐÕÎɯ×ÈÊÒÈÎÌÚɯÍÙÖÔɯÈɯÉÐÎɯÌÓÍɯÐÕɯÈɯÙÌËɯÚÜÐÛɯÐÚɯ

ÕÖÛɯÞÏÌÙÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÖÕÝÌÙÚÈÛÐÖÕɯÎÖÌÚȵɯɯ6ÏÌÕɯ(ɯÏÈÝÌɯ

ÛÏÖÚÌɯÊÖÕÝÌÙÚÈÛÐÖÕÚɯ(ɯÛÙàɯÛÖɯÎÌÛɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯÉÖŲÖÔɯ

ÓÐÕÌȱɯÈÚɯÐÕɯÐÍɯàÖÜɯÈÙÌɯÎÖÐÕÎɯÛÖɯÉÌÓÐÌÝÌɯÐÕɯÈɯ&ÖËɯ

ÖÙɯ Èɯ ÏÐÎÏÌÙɯ ×ÖÞÌÙɯ ÖÙɯ ÚÖÔÌɯ ÒÐÕËɯ ÖÍɯ ÌÕÌÙÎàɯ

ÉÌàÖÕËɯÛÏÌɯÚÛÈÙÚɯÈÕËɯÊÌÙÛÈÐÕÓàɯÉÐÎÎÌÙɯÛÏÈÕɯÈÕàɯ

ÖÕÌɯÖÍɯÜÚɯÖÙɯÈÓÓɯÖÍɯÜÚɯÊÖÔÉÐÕÌËȱɯ(ɯ×ÖÐÕÛɯÖÜÛɯÛÏÈÛɯ

àÖÜɯÞÐÓÓɯÞÈÕÛɯÛÖɯ×ÓÈÊÌɯÈÓÓɯàÖÜÙɯÍÈÐÛÏɯÈÕËɯÛÙÜÚÛɯÐÕɯ

Èɯ&ÖËɯÞÏÖɯÊÈÕɯËÌÓÐÝÌÙɯÛÏÌɯÎÖÖËÚȱɯÈÚɯÐÕɯÚÈÝÌɯÔÌɯ

ÈÕËɯÌÝÌÙàÖÕÌɯÌÓÚÌɯÍÙÖÔɯÚÐÕȮɯËÌÈÛÏɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯ×ÖÞÌÙɯ

ÖÍɯÌÝÐÓȱɯ)ÌÚÜÚɯËÖÌÚɯÛÏÈÛȭɯɯ(ɀÝÌɯÚÌÈÙÊÏÌËɯÓÐÒÌɯÈɯ

ÞÐÚÌɯÔÈÕɯÛÖɯŗÕËɯÚÖÔÌÖÕÌɯÉÌŲÌÙȭɯɯ)ÌÚÜÚɯËÌÓÐÝÌÙÚɯ

ÈÕËɯ(ɯÞÖÕɀÛɯÓÖÖÒɯÈÕàɯÍÈÙÛÏÌÙɯÈÕàÔÖÙÌȱ 

$-ÝÌÙàÏÌÙÌȱɯ(ɯËÖÕɀÛɯÕÌÌËɯÛÖɯÓÖÖÒɯÝÌÙàɯÍÈÙɯÛÖɯ

ÚÌÌɯÈÕËɯÌß×ÌÙÐÌÕÊÌɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚȵɯɯ(ɯÎÌÛɯÛÏÌɯÞÖÕËÌÙɯ

ÌÈÊÏɯËÈàɯÈÕËɯÈÔɯÈÞÌËɯÉàɯ&ÖËɀÚɯ×ÖÞÌÙɯÈÕËɯ

×ÙÌÚÌÕÊÌɯÐÕɯÔàɯÓÐÍÌɯ ÈÕËɯÐÕɯÚÖɯÔÈÕàɯ ÖÛÏÌÙÚȱɯ

&ÖËɀÚɯÞÖÙÒɯÐÚɯÌÛÌÙÕÈÓȱɯ&ÖËɀÚɯÎÙÈÊÌɯ×ÙÌÝÈÐÓÚȱɯÐÛɯ

ÐÚɯ ÈÓÓɯ ÈÙÖÜÕËɯ ÜÚɯ ÈÕËɯ ÐÕɯ ÜÚȱɯ  ÕËɯ ÈÓÛÏÖÜÎÏɯ

"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯ ÎÌÛÚɯ ÊÌÓÌÉÙÈÛÌËɯ ÖÕɯ #ÌÊÌÔÉÌÙɯ ƖƙÛÏɯ

ÌÈÊÏɯàÌÈÙɯÈÕËɯÈŲÈÊÏÌËɯÈÙÌɯƕƖɯËÈàÚɯÛÖɯÙÈÔ×ɯÜ×ɯ

ÛÏÌɯÑÖàȱɯ(ɯÎÌÛɯÈɯÛÈÚÛÌɯÖÍɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÙÐÎÏÛɯÈÙÖÜÕËɯ

 ÚÏɯ6ÌËÕÌÚËÈàɯÈÕËɯËÜÙÐÕÎɯ'ÖÓàɯ6ÌÌÒɯÈÕËɯÖÕɯ

/ÌÕÛÌÊÖÚÛɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯÈÕËɯÚÖÔÌɯÖÛÏÌÙɯ×ÓÈÐÕɯÖÓËɯËÈàÚɯ

ÛÏÙÖÜÎÏÖÜÛɯÛÏÌɯàÌÈÙȱɯÍÖÙɯÈɯ6-(-#-$ɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯ

ÐÚɯÕÌÝÌÙɯÈɯËÈÛÌɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯÊÈÓÌÕËÈÙȱɯÙÈÛÏÌÙȮɯÐÛɯÐÚɯÈÕɯ

ÈŲÐÛÜËÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÏÌÈÙÛȱɯ 

 

,ÈÙÛÐÕɯ +ÜÛÏÌÙɯ ÖÕÊÌɯ ÚÈÐËȮɯ Ɂ3ÏÌɯ !ÐÉÓÌɯ ÐÚɯ ÛÏÌɯ

ÔÈÕÎÌÙɯÐÕɯÞÏÐÊÏɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛɯÓÈàÚȵɂɯɯ&ÌÛɯÐÛȳɯ3ÏÌÙÌɀÚɯÈɯ

6-(-#-$ɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÍÖÙɯÈÓÓɯɯÖÍɯÜÚȱɯɯÑÜÚÛɯÖ×ÌÕɯ

àÖÜÙɯ!ÐÉÓÌɯÈÕËɯàÖÜɯÞÐÓÓɯŗÕËɯÛÏÌɯÎÐÍÛɯÛÏÈÛɯÕÌÝÌÙɯ

ÉÙÌÈÒÚɯÈÕËɯÞÐÓÓɯÓÈÚÛɯàÖÜɯÈÓÓɯàÖÜÙɯÓÐÍÌȵ  

       



 3 

Hello, New Life Church family,   
 

And like that, 6 months have come and will soon be gone.  I am writing this newsletter 
earlier than I usually do since Thanksgiving is coming up, and I will be on vacation during that week. What an 
incredible month. Of course, I am talking about politics as well as the general change in the season.  
If you donõt know about PragerU, please check it out on youtube. I have used their 5 minute videos regarding 
the 10 Commandments, the Electoral College and even òWho NOT to Vote For.ó Though the youth kids are 
young, I think the sooner we interact with important topics the better their hearts, minds and wills can become 
to the glory of God.  
 

Regarding our ELCA Gulf Coast Synod, I had lunch with Jason Houlihan from Faith Lutheran Church and Ben 
Remmert from Christ the King Lutheran Church. The reason for the lunch is because Jason reached out to me 
and wanted to welcome me into the ELCA. Thatõs it. We just talked, enjoyed one anotherõs company and ate 
very, very cheap Chinese buffet (Oriental Gourmet). In other words, I felt welcomed and appreciated their 
hospitality. I encourage you to do the same for someone who needs some hospitality and Christian warmth. 
Give them a reason to be thankful for you especially during these holidays. As always, it honors the Lord. On 
another important note, please take advantage of Zion Retreat Center in Galveston (we had our monthly youth 
leaders meeting there). They did a great job converting the former church into a great center. Donõt delay in 
making reservations, however. They are already booked through February!  
 

Since I am continually trying to be conscious about being outward, I was happy to preach at CIA at Sam 
Jamison Middle School. Yes, CIA. I was surprised by the number of òChristians in Actionó that attended.  
I always enjoy speaking to new groups but the more the merrier for me. The sermon topic was  
òBe a Brotheró from 1 Thessalonians 5. One of our youth kids was there, and I was very happy to see her. She 
sat right in the front. On December 2 and 9, I will be preaching at CITY (òChristians in the Youth) @ Alexander 
Middle School. If you know of any organizations who want / need someone to speak, just let me know.  Being 
outward is another reason why we set up our New Life tent at Pearlandõs Trick or Treat Trail and passed out 
too much candy and promoted the church (the rest of the Backpack Blessing tags were happily taken). I am also 
going to be a RISE mentor just as soon as I am paired up with a student who needs some time and care. Thanks 
to Linda for giving LYO the opportunity to write Christmas cards for Veterans. I have always admired veterans 
for their courage, sacrifice and dedication. My dad has this great story of how American soldiers would give 
him pieces of chocolate when he was 9, 10 and 11 years old during the Korean War. Imagining my dad being 
that young and hungry always moves my heart but even more so due to the kindness of the soldiers.  
 

Lastly, congratulations to the Confirmation class of 2016: Gabe, John Russell, Jordan, Michael, William and 
Zeke. To the new confirmands: live a life of faith each and every day in the small and large moments; show up 
for Sunday school so we can encourage and share life together. If confirmation is an initial celebration, then 
continuation and consistency must be indispensable. Otherwise, the confirmation ceremony is just like a high 
school graduation ceremony, itõs great that you participated but eventually itõs just a past event. To the parents, 
continue to set the spiritual standard, attend worship faithfully, participate in Adult Sunday school, pray every 
night with your sons and daughters and allow them to see your dependence on the Lord. Let them be able to 
say: òMy father / mother / both are godly people.ó 
 

Finally, here is the fall retreat schedule for Lutherhill:  
 

12/2 -3 : Advent Retreat (1st to 6th grade) 
12/9 -11 : Advent Family Retreat (families)  
12/11 : Christmas program 

           Sang Kim 
[Ŝǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜŀǎƻƴŀōƭŜƴŜǎǎ κ ƎŜƴǘƭŜƴŜǎǎ ōŜ ƪƴƻǿƴ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΦ ¢ƘŜ [ƻǊŘ ƛǎ ŀǘ ƘŀƴŘΦΦΦ tƘƛƭΦ пΥр 

Youth & Family 
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                                 Advent 2016Advent 2016Advent 2016   
 
 

Theme: "LOVING JESUS"  
 a journey to the manger of God  
  and 
   keeping our eyes and hearts on our neighbor. 
 
Wednesday, November 30th, Advent 1: "Loving God".  

 
Wednesday, December 7th, Advent 2:    "Loving  the Self".  

 
Wednesday, December 14th, Advent 3:  "Loving Neighbor".  

 
Wednesday, December 21st, Advent 4:   "Loving Jesus".  

Advent Services and Soup Suppers started on Wed.,  
November 30th at 6pm. 

If you are available to help make soup, set up, clean up, or 
provide worship help (if needed) please contact the office or 

sign up in the narthex.  

Saturday, December 3rd, Greening of the Church Brunch.  

Starting @ 10am 



 5 

 

SUNDAYôS COOL 

CHRISTMAS PROGAM  

SUNDAY, DECEMBER11  

DURING 10:30 A.M.  

SERVICE  

Are you excited about Christmas?   
New Life Sundayªs Cool Christmas Program is new this year. 
Elizabeth White videotaped Sundayªs Cool youth members being 
interviewed about what Christmas means to them.  Elizabeth 
and Sang are taking these answers and hilarious outtakes and 
are creating a montage that will play on a screen while the 
youth act out the Christmas story on Sunday, December 11th 

at the 10:30am service. In short, it will be an intriguing multi-media presentation of 
the Christmas story which our youth will cherish and remember for years to come. 
    The one and only dramatization rehearsal will take place before the  
Sundayªs Cool Christmas Party on Saturday, December 10 at 10:00 am.     
See you there. 

 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΗ/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΗ  
 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ млǘƘ ŦǊƻƳ  
мнǇƳ  -  нǇƳ 

 

.ƛƴƎƻ.ƛƴƎƻ  /ǊŀƊǎ/ǊŀƊǎ  DŀƳŜǎDŀƳŜǎ  /ǳǇŎŀƪŜǎ/ǳǇŎŀƪŜǎ  tƛȊȊŀtƛȊȊŀ  
{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ DǳŜǎǘǎ{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ DǳŜǎǘǎ  

hƴŜ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΦhƴŜ ǇǊŀŎǝŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΦ  
                                        

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ   
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ммǘƘ млΥол ŀƳ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ммǘƘ млΥол ŀƳ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 
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December 18, 2016    7:00 P.M.  

New Life Lutheran  

Advent 2016 

 

Join us for a different 

kind of service... of 

comfort, of hopeé when 

loss is real 
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For December, New Life thanks the following: 
Ì  Karl Sweet for a card to help defray the cost of Batting that the 
quilters purchased in late November; 

Ì  Robin Sweet for a card to provide soup, bread and salads during this 
yearõs Advent Soup Suppers starting November 30, 2016; 

Ì Robin Sweet for a card to provide brunch to those who come to help 
decorate the church and spruce up the property on December 3, 2016; 

Ì The Gigeeõs for Helping provide pizza, fruit, cupcakes and craft activities 
at Sundayõs Cool Christmas Party on Saturday, December 10, 2016; 

Ì Doug Barron for providing a card to defray the cost of advertising for the 
December 18th Blue Christmas Service. 

Ì Doug Barron for providing a card to provide lunch for the women in 
WELCA/WoW for their outreach Christmas party on December, 18th. 

Ì The Gigeeõs for providing a card to help serve refreshments at the 
Seniorsõ Reception on Christmas Eve and at New Lifeõs Christmas Dayõs 
breakfast. 

-  The Gigeeõs for providing a card to help serve refreshments to those who 
help pack up New Lifeõs Christmas decorations at our Epiphany Party on 
January 6, 2017. 

 

To learn how you can help make a difference with New Lifeõs campus and outreach 
ministries, please contact Kate Bates, New Lifeõs Thrivent Congregational Advocate.  

More Action Team Cards 
tǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ōȅΥ 

 

Thank you to all those who took angels from the tree in the narthex. All 
angels were taken by the end of services on November 27th! 

Please be sure to have your gifts back to the church by Sunday December 
4th for distribution. If you have any questions on your angel, an item, 
amount to spend, etc. please contact Kate Bates in the church office. 
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Confirmation Sunday 2016 

�-�R�U�G�D�Q���%�D�U�W�K�H�O�P�H 
�=�H�N�H���%�L�F�N�K�D�P 
�-�R�K�Q���5�X�V�V�H�O�O���*�H�V�W�O 
�*�D�E�H���1�D�S�R�O�H�R�Q 
�:�L�O�O�L�D�P���6�F�K�U�R�G�H�U 


